REGISTERED

RGI

GAS INSTALLER

Are you working as a
Non-Domestic GAS

Installer/Service/Repair Engineer”?
If so, you should read this:

The scope of the Registered Gas Installers (RGl) Scheme is being

» extended to include Non-Domestic Gas Works. It is expected that a
new Regulation making it mandatory that Non-Domestic Gas Installers
are registered will commence in January 2019.

A voluntary register is on www.rgii.ie. It is to register.
Ifyou are an Installer working on Non-Domestic Gas Works, you
should register on the voluntary register as your qualifications will
require validation prior to finalising scheme entry requirements.

Please note that submitting provisional registration details does
not guarantee acceptance onto the mandatory register when it
opens in 2019.

The RGII has responsibility for regulating Domestic Gas Works since
June 2009. The scope of the RGII will be extended to include
Non-Domestic Gas Works in 2019 including pipework, space
heating, hot water, catering, laundry, power generation and CHP
installations.

The RGI Scheme is ope






